
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October - November 2018 

 

Dear Pastor, church, and praying friends: 

(2 Corinthians 4:15) “For all things are for your sakes, that the abundant grace might through the 

thanksgiving of many redound to the glory of God.” Greetings from the Navajo Indian Reservation. I 

pray this letter finds you doing well in your service to our Lord.  

These last two months have been busy and exciting! The people of Old Paths Baptist Church have 

enjoyed our study on Personal Evangelism. In recent weeks, we have had visitors who were invited by 

the families of the church. It is a blessing to see them have a burden for their loved ones. We started 

soulwinning in a new area and won a soul to Christ! We also added a big family to our church. 

We finally received news about our church site; unfortunately, it was not the news that we wanted to 

hear. Our paperwork was held back due to a survey that was not complete. Please continue to pray as we 

work to resolve this issue. These are some of the setbacks that come with dealing with our tribal 

government. Our paperwork cannot go forward without this survey Nonetheless, we found an individual 

to complete the survey for twenty-five hundred dollars. 

Encouraged! Is what best describes the people of Newcomb Baptist Church. They have been excited 

about our new church building. We had a cleanup day and were able to clear out the building as we 

prepare for renovations. We sure love these dear folks and it is encouraging to see them come with 

excitement for Church.  

We held special combined services for Thanksgiving. Both Old Paths and Newcomb Baptist church came 

together with food and fellowship. Many visitors came and ate with us and two souls were saved that 

day! 

Our family is all doing well, and God has blessed us with good health. Our family took part in some 

meetings that encouraged us spiritually. We thank you for the prayers and investment in this ministry.  

In Christ, 

Ryan Nez 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


